From: M and D Dimov

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 10:56 AM

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: S62A/2024/0046

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: Proposed development at 9A/9B Rosebery Avenue, Harpenden, AL5 2QT (S62A/2024/0046)

We are writing to express our support for the above planning application submitted by Ms Claire Bowman. Having lived in the area for more than 20 years with both our children attending schools in Harpenden, we have friends living in the streets adjacent to Rosebery Avenue and frequently visit there. We have often commented that the existing building at 9A/9B Rosebery Ave is an eye sore and completely out of keeping with the style and feel of the rest of the road. We were delighted to see the development plans for a family home, which will truly enhance the appearance of this beautiful part of Harpenden.

We trust that a favourable outcome to this application will be very well received by the local community.

Yours sincerely

Michael and Donia Dimov